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CARLYLE GARDENS
TOWNSVILLE

COMPUTER CLUB
KEEPING YOU ON LINE

November 11

WHAT'S NEW?
We are getting close to the silly season, hence the logo. The Committee is taking its
Christmas break and will go into recess over the December/early January period. It
will commence operations early in the New Year and will be looking to produce some
interesting programs for members, whose ideas on what such programs could be are
always sought, especially topics for an INFONITE.

-_ ~~ The Computer Centre is open for business as usual and Committee members are
ready to respond to requests where possible. When the office staff goes on holiday, the Centre will
normally be locked, but access can be obtained by contacting President Clive (#240), Secretary
Kevin (#133) or Wal (#257), provided they are somewhere about the place. Tutorials will even be
available on request.

INFONITE
There was a good attendance at the October INFONITE for Bryan Roebuck's presentation on

purchasing on eBay. Bryan went to a lot of trouble and the session was well received. That is not
to say that everyone raced home to start purchasing things on the net, but the matter was well
presented and we went to supper better informed than we were before. To illustrate the subject,
Bryan placed an order for a small photo-loading gizmo for some twenty of the participants, at a
princely cost of about $1.65 with free delivery.

Bryan has kindly undertaken to have a follow-up session where he will demonstrate how to
sell those unwanted items on eBay. Watch this space for the time.

The November function will take the form of a break-up for 2011, at 7 pm on Tuesday 22
November. There will be a selection of short features, followed by a super raffle and sumptuous
supper. Members are invited to contribute to the short features -just bring along your favourites on
a "message stick".

Peter Bennett has accepted an invitation to be present, which will give the Club a chance to
express its appreciation and that of individual members. Please note: don't bother Peter with
questions - it is not that sort of evening.

It is planned to have the first INFONITE for 2012 on 28 February; a newsletter in January will
give details.

i The Committee -wishes aCCmemBers and their families every Best 'wish for the \
coming festive season. May 2012 Bring you everything you couftCwishfor

yourself.
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